
DON'T QUIT!

When things go wrong as they
sometimes will,
When the road you are trudging
seems all up hill,
When the funds are low and the
debts are high,
And you want to smile, but you
have to sigh,
When care is pressing you down
a bit,
Rest, if you must - but don't
you quit!

Life is queer with its twists
and turns,
As every one of us sometimes
learns,
And many a failure turns about
When he might have won had he
stuck it out 5
Don't give up, though the pace
seems slow;
You might succeed with another
blow.

Often the goal is nearer than
It seems to a faint and fal-
tering rrian,
Often the struggler has given
up,
When he might have captured
the victor's cup,
And he learned too late, when
the night slipped down
How close he was to the golden
crown.

Success is failure turned in-
side out
The silver tint of the clouds
of doubt
And you never can tell hew
close you are,
It may be near when it seems
afar;
So stick to the fight ‘‘when you
are hardest hit.
It’s when things seem worse
that you mustn't

QUIT mi

Even if you are on the right
track, you’ll get run over if
you just sit there.

ATTENTION FELLOW STUDENTS!!!

The collegian announces the
inauguration of a new column,
Why Aren't There?, for the
benefit of students who feel
that Highacres is lacking some
essential ingredient for an
all-around great school.

WHY AREN'T THERE?

Why aren't there
1. mirrors in the boys

lavs?
tennis facilities on
campus
better game room regula.
tions?
enforced cafeteria reg-
ulations?
better gymnastic facil-
ities on campus?
more school phonograph
records?
MORE EDITIONS OF THE
COLLEGIAN???

Students interested in sub-
mitting a Why Aren't There?
should contact any Collegian
member. Okay students, now it
is up to you to keep this col-
umn on the go and in the know.

TRAINEESHIP award

A former Highacres student,
Marcia Juda, was awarded a
senior year traineeship for
the study of mental retarda-
tion. The award is offered by
the United States Office of
Education. Marcia, a junior at
University Park, maintains a
3.68 cumulative average. While
at Highacres, Marcia was a re-
porter on the Collegian, a
member of Belles-Lettre and a
Theta Sigma Pi Service sorori-
ty member.

"Thinking is the hardest work
there is, which is the proba-
ble reason why so few engage
is it" - Henry Ford.


